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Jujy 87th, 1929.

Professor Leo F. Setter, 
Department of Bacteriology, 
Tale University,
He Haven, Conn.

Dear Professor Setter'-

I am writing to ask your frank 
opinion ooncerning tje oualifications of Professor 
Bradley of the Agricultural College, Amherst, for 
the position of Professor of Bacteriology at our Macdonald 
College, which is our Agricultural School.

We are seeking a Head for t£« 
Department and must have, of course, a well-trained 
Bacteriologist and a good teacher and leader, 
me what you know of Bradley as a studeht, as a teacher 
and as a man.

Tell

Dr. F. C. Har - ison, Professor of 
Bacteriology at McUill, and former Principal of Macdonald 
College, and I will attach much importance to your 
opinion of Bradley.

, Thanking you very much for any
advice and help you can give us, I am.

Tours faithfully.

Principal.


